The Three Rivers School District Board has completed its evaluation of Superintendent
Dave Valenzuela and finds his performance to be effective. While having served in the position
for only one year, Dave has shown continuous growth. Areas of particular strength include
communication with stakeholders, and labor relations.

The next step in this process is that Superintendent Valenzuela will have an opportunity
to communicate to the board what his professional goals are, and the board will work closely
with him to determine how they can more effectively support those growth areas.

“The Three Rivers School District Board has a high degree of confidence in the
leadership of Superintendent Valenzuela,” said Board Chair Kate Dwyer, “The Board looks
forward to working with Dave to create the best environment for success, which ultimately will
support the success of all students and staff.”



